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TRAFFIC ALERT 

I-25 Northbound 1 lane closure on March 11th 

& I-25 on ramp at Broadway closure March 12th 8 PM to 5 AM 

 

 
ALBUQUERQUE– The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform the traveling 

public that Interstate 25 will have a one lane closure northbound this evening, March 11th, from 8:00 

PM to 5:00 AM to prepare to shift wall barrier.  On Thursday, March 12th, the northbound on ramp at 
Broadway Blvd, exit 215 will be closed from 8:00 P.M to 5:00 A.M for restriping.     

Expect delays and please be patient.  Drivers are encouraged to use the designated detour and alternate 
routes. 
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